
Christina Stacey - Re: Sign Waiver 

Hi Chris, 

Thank you for touching base. The letters are 16in tall and will be approximately 100in long. Sorry for 
the confusion.

Best
K

On Thu, Oct 22, 2015 at 2:04 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Kit,

A quick question on your new sign permit application. The application form says the proposed facade sign 
would be 1.5' by 14' and the drawing shows it as 16" by 100". Can you confirm which is correct?
Thanks,
Chris

>>> Kit Paschal <kit@roustabout.me> 10/10/2015 3:35 PM >>>
Hello Barbara, 

I emailing you in regards to applying for a sign waiver. I recently was approved for a sign permit for my 
restaurant that is slated to open later this month at 59 Washington in the JJ Nissen building. Christina Stacey 
brought to my attention that the zone that we are in only allows for one sign per business. In the original 
application that I submitted it has a proposal for a blade sign with our logo and a facade sign with our name. I 
have attached a PDF with what the building would look like with the two signs as well as a formal letter 
proposing how we fit the requested criteria. Please feel free to call or email if you have any questions during 
the review process or would like to speak directly to my landlord Jed Harris the owner of the Nissen building.

Best
Kit

--
Kit Paschal 
ROUSTABOUT
C- 508.364.8371
P- 207.536.4008
59 Washington Ave
Portland, Me.
roustabout.me
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